Ballyfinane NS Newsletter



FÁILTE

Term One has been very busy at Ballyfinane NS. The children enjoyed many activities & school trips together. Some guests visited & achievements were celebrated. The staff of Ballyfinane NS would like to thank our children who brighten up the school everyday. We thank our parents and board of management members for their continued support. Nollaig Shona 's áthbhliain faoi mhaise daoibh go léir.

LOCAL HISTORY TRIP

Thank you to
Mrs.Daly &
Mr.Kelliher for
taking us to all our
local history sites
& telling us lots of
tales of old!







JUNIOR INFANTS

September saw a bright new beginning for our wonderful new Junior Infants. Welcome to our school family. We wish you lots of happy school years full of learning, laughter & friendship!



SPECIAL GUEST





BRENDAN MARTIN



TOGETHER WE CAN



















THE JUNIOR ROOM WERE ESCORTED BY GARDAÍ ALL THE WAY TO TRALEE. WHAT A BUSY DAY IN THE LIFE OF A GARDA, A FIREMAN AND A GARDENER. THANK YOU TO GARDA PATRICIA FOR ORGANISING THIS WONDERFUL DAY FOR THE CHILDREN.













































CELEBRATING OUR ART WINNERS















LIGHTS, CAMERA & ACTION

Our pupils put on fantastic performances of their Christmas Plays; 'A Wriggly Nativity' & 'A Midwife Crisis'. We were absolutely blown away by the level of talent displayed by all pupils who undoubtably made their families very proud. Many thanks also to those who helped on the night with the treats and teas & coffees.

